
 

Dear Fang-fang Ji, 

 

Thank you very much for your letter and advice.  

We have revised the manuscript, which we would like to submit for your 

consideration for publication. The reviewers have no questions about our manuscript. 

We hope that the revised version of the manuscript is now acceptable for publication 

in your journal. 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jiexin Zhang 

 

Department of Laboratory Medicine 

The First Affiliated Hospital of Nanjing Medical University 

300 Guangzhou Road 

Nanjing, 210029, China 

Tel: +86 25 68303773 

E-mail: jiexinzhang@njmu.edu.cn 
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Answers to the reviewers 

This is a rare case report about acute coronary syndrome probably caused by Tegafur 

(S-1).  

This manuscript is nicely structured and well written. I have no question about this 

manuscript.  

Response: Thanks for your positive comments. 


